
MSc PROGRAM  2025.08.29. 

TIMETABLE  

1st semester of the Academic Year 2025-2026  
 

TIMETABLE 

MSc PROGRAM  

1st semester of the Academic Year  2025-2026 

1st YEAR( group)  

hours MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

7-8      

8-9    General legal education, 

health law 
 (Lecture) 

(A-023) 

Basic principles of 

industrial pharmaceutical 
manufacturing (Lecture, 

every two weeks) (practice 

5th, 10th, 13th week) (A-018) 

9-10 Quality assurance and 
quality management 

skills (GXP) (Lecture) 

 
(A-022) 

Principles of 
pharmacology, 

toxicology, 

biopharmacy (Lecture) 
(A-023) 

Drug development theory 
(Lecture) 

 

(A-022) 

General legal education, 
health law 

(Lecture) 

(A-023) 

Basic principles of 
industrial pharmaceutical 

manufacturing Lecture, 

every two weeks) (practice 
5th, 10th, 13th week) (A-018) 

10-11 

Quality assurance and 
quality management 

skills (GXP) (Lecture) 

 
(A-022) 

Principles of 

pharmacology, 
toxicology, 

biopharmacy (Lecture) 

(A-023) 

Drug development theory 

(Lecture) 
 

(A-022) 

 

Pharmaceutical 

management, sales and 
marketing, basic health 

economics 

(Lecture) VAGY 
(seminar) 

(A-018) 

Basic principles of 

industrial pharmaceutical 
manufacturing Lecture, 

every two weeks) (practice 

5th, 10th, 13th week) (A-018) 

11-12 

Quality assurance and 
quality management 

skills (GXP) (Lecture) 

 
(A-022) 

Principles of 

pharmacology, 
toxicology, 

biopharmacy (seminar) 

(A-023) 

Drug development theory 

(seminar) 
 

(A-022) 

Pharmaceutical 

management, sales and 
marketing, basic health 

economics 

(Lecture) VAGY 
(seminar) 

(A-018) 

Basic principles of 

industrial pharmaceutical 
manufacturing Lecture, 

every two weeks) (practice 

5th, 10th, 13th week) (A-018) 

 12-13 Bioethics, research ethics 
(Lecture) 

 

(A327- Eü Ipari tárgyaló) 
 

  

Pharmaceutical 
management, sales and 

marketing, basic health 

economics (seminar) 
(A-018) 

 

Basic principles of 
industrial pharmaceutical 

manufacturing Lecture, 

every two weeks) (practice 
5th, 10th, 13th week) (A-018) 

13-14  

Professional English 
language I. (practice) 

(A-023) 

 

Pharmaceutical 
management, sales and 

marketing, basic health 

economics (seminar ) 
(A-018) 

 

Basic principles of 
industrial pharmaceutical 

manufacturing (Lecture, 

every two weeks) (practice 
5th, 10th, 13th week) (A-018) 

14-15 Pharmaceutical 

management, sales and 
marketing, basic health 

economics 

(Lecture) 
(A-023) 

Professional English 

language I. (practice) 
(A-023) 

Database management, 

biostatistics, 
pharmacometrics 

 

(A-023) 
 

Theory and principles of 

pharmacovigilance 
(Lecture) 

 

(A-018) 

Theory and principles of 

pharmacovigilance 
(Lecture) 

 

(A-018) 

15-16 Pharmaceutical 

management, sales and 
marketing, basic health 

economics 

(Lecture) 

(A-023) 

 Database management, 

biostatistics, 
pharmacometrics 

 

(A-023) 

 

Theory and principles of 

pharmacovigilance 
(Lecture) 

 

(A-018) 

Theory and principles of 

pharmacovigilance 
(Lecture) 

 

(A-018) 

16-17 
 

  Database management, 

biostatistics, 

pharmacometrics 
 

(A-023) 
 

  

17-18      

18-19      

19-20      

 


